Families in Partnership 2022
Pre-school programme
[bookmark: _GoBack]Families in partnership have created a programme designed to engage families in home learning packs which support children as they get ready to transition to primary school. 
This programme will take place over 4 weeks with a “school bag” being sent home with your child each week. We ask that you use the content and have fun with the activities then return the bag to nursery.
We aim to engage with families through Seesaw – we will post pictures and videos of your child exploring the bag in nursery and would love if you could do the same at home.
If you have any questions please speak to a member of staff or call the nursery to discuss it further.
	Week 1
	Week 2
	Week 3
	Week 4

	6th May – Friday
	13th May – Friday
	20th May – Friday
	27th May  - Friday



Bags will be given out on Friday each week and we ask that you return them the following Friday (except on the May bank holiday weekend – bags given home on Thursday) so we can replenish them and hand them back out. 
We aim to measure how successful the programme has been within our establishment and would like to use some photos and feedback from you to support this.

Thank you
Jacqueline Burns 
Team Leader
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
I give/do not give permission for my child to participate in the Families in Partnership programme
I give/do not give permission for my child’s photo and feedback to be used in the families in partnership evaluation.
Parent signature ________________________________ 	 	Date ______________ 
